
THINKING ABOUT TAKING 
ON AN APPRENTICE?

DON’T MISS OUR APPRENTICE 
RECRUITMENT EVENT

TUESDAY 7 MAY
9-11AM

NORTH DEVON CAMPUS

On Tuesday 7 May we’ll be hosting an EMPLOYER 
FAYRE, and we’d love you to get involved. 

The event is aimed at students who are 
keen to enter the world of work after leaving 
college and would like to find out about local               
employment opportunities.

You are invited to exhibit at the event, to showcase 
your business and give you the perfect chance 
to chat to our learners about any potential 
work experience/apprenticeship vacancies you                
may have.

We’re so proud of our students and know that their 
skills and enthusiasm would really enrich any 
business they choose to work with. We can’t wait 
for you to  meet them!

If you’d like to join us on Tuesday 7 May, please 
contact 01271 852419 or email 
nicola.williams@petroc.ac.uk or 
justine.valentine@petroc.ac.uk


